PUBLIC HEARING

Eureka City Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2019,
at 6:30 p.m. at the Eureka City Hall, 15 North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 84628.

The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment regarding land use issues.

1. Conditional Use Permit: Cole Palfreyman - Application Request to place a construction trailer
with restroom facilities on property located at 173 North Last Chance Street, Eureka, Utah, to
use while renovating home. Property Use in Residential (R1).

Dated this 1st day of November 2019

Patricia Bigler
City Recorder

Individuals needing special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and
services) during this meeting should notify the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 at least three
working days prior to the meeting.

Staff in Attendance:

Mayor — Nick Castleton

Council Member - Travis Haynes

Planning Commission Member - Ted Haynes

City Clerk/Treasurer - Rachel Carlson

Mayor Castleton opened the meeting and read the Public Hearing Notice.
He asked for public comments. No comments were taken.

Mayor Castleton asked Ted Haynes what the Planning Commission had required from Cole. Ted
said they asked him to make sure he sent out the letters and it seemed everything was ok to go.

Mayor Castleton closed the meeting.



